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PRESS RELEASE 
 

AUTUMN FESTIVAL 2009 - ZARZUELA 
 

The Ministry for Culture in collaboration with Santos Productions is pleased to announce 
the return of the Teatro Lirico Andaluz to perform in Gibraltar as part of the Autumn 
Festival.  
 
Having proved quite popular in past festivals with various Zarzuelas, this time they will 
stage ‘Antologia de la Zarzuela’, an anthology of the most popular pieces from full-scale 
productions. Includes a stellar cast and a 24 piece orchestra. 
 
Performances will be held at the John Mackintosh Hall Theatre on the 12 and 13 
November 2009 at 8pm. Tickets priced at £5 are now on sale at the Hall’s Ticket Office on 
weekdays between 11am and 2pm. Sale of tickets are limited to 6 per person. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


